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23/12/2023  09:07:242023/5192/T OBJ G Budd This is a local landmark tree which is very old and beautiful. It is a superb copper beech and should in no 

circumstances be felled. It is of significant local and community importance with its wonderful leaf coulouring 

and visibility over a large area. It is inconceivable that anyone would wish to remove a tree of several hundred 

years old.

23/12/2023  09:40:062023/5192/T COMMNT Harold Lorenzelli 

.

This is a magnificent specimen which is a local landmark. To destroy such a tree would be an act of vandalism 

in my opinion and create more harm than good. It does not need to be contained but should be allowed to 

flourish , embellishing our environment and not vimpoverishing the locality.
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